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  March 31, 2022 

OPERATIONAL NOTICE:  REOPENING OF THE  

PUBLIC UTILITY LAW JUDGES' 19TH FLOOR HEARING ROOM 

 In accordance with the Commission’s February 23, 2022 Operational Notice regarding 

the reopening of the Frank O. Heintz Hearing Room on May 4, 2022, the Public Utility Law 

Judge Division (“PULJD”) will reopen the 19th Floor Hearing Room on May 4, 2022 for  

in-person hearings.  All hearings will be in-person unless otherwise directed by the respective 

Public Utility Law Judge.  Hearing participants will remain subject to all relevant public health 

guidelines.  The PULJD’s hearings will continue to be live streamed on the PULJD’s YouTube 

Channel - https://bit.ly/2X6wLiP. 

 The PULJD may issue further guidance regarding the reopening of the 19th Floor Hearing 

Room closer to the date of reopening.  As a reminder, there is no food or drink (other than water) 

permitted in the 19th Floor hearing room. 

 

 

 

 

 

WILLIAM DONALD SCHAEFER TOWER   •   6 ST. PAUL STREET   •   BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21202-6806 

410-767-8000  • Toll Free:  1-800-492-0474    • FAX:  410-333-6495 

MDRS:  1-800-735-2258 (TTY/Voice)     •   Website:  www.psc.state.md.us 


